[Your Name]  
[Your Address]  
[City, State, Zip Code]  
[Email Address]  
[Phone Number]  
[Date]  

Consulate General  
[Embassy Name]  
[Embassy Address]  
[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear Consular Officer,

Subject: Consent for Child’s Visa Application for School Trip

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to provide my consent for my child, [Child's Full Name], born on [Child's Date of Birth], to apply for a visa to participate in a school trip organized by [School Name] to [Destination] from [Start Date] to [End Date].

As a parent, I understand that this trip will include various educational activities designed for students and provides them with an invaluable opportunity to broaden their horizons. I fully support this experience and will ensure that [Child’s Name] has the necessary documents and arrangements for travel.

I confirm that I will be reachable during the trip at [Your Phone Number] or [Your Email Address] in case of any emergencies or concerns. I appreciate your assistance in this matter and kindly ask for your support in granting the needed visa for my child.

Please let me know if you require any additional information or documentation.

Thank you for your attention and support!

Sincerely,

[Your Name]  
[Your Signature (if sending a hard copy)]  

---  
Feel free to modify the details as necessary!
